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1st November 2019 

Things your child needs to bring 
to school every day! 
 A named waterproof coat 

with a hood 
 A named drinks bottle 

(water only please) 
 A Red Book bag – with the 

reading book, reading 
record and home/school 
communication diary 
inside 

Things your child needs to have 
in school! 
 A P.E kit in a drawstring 

bag (all items named) 
 Named Wellington boots  
 Spare clothes and wipes  

if required in a named bag 

We hope you had a fun break and are ready for the busy 
half term ahead (Countdown to Christmas!) 

 
We really enjoyed getting to know you and your child last 
half term and were pleased so many of you could join us for 
our Stay and Play celebrations. If you were unable to attend 
don’t worry, we will arrange a further celebration closer to 
Christmas. Also please feel free to drop in after school on a 
Wednesday before 4pm. Your child will be happy to give you 
a tour of the classroom, share their Learning Journey and 
Writing book with you and we will be available if you wish to 
have a chat. 
 
Our Early Years Maths workshop starts on Tuesday 12th 
November at 9am. Please see the leaflet sent home for more 
information. We really hope you can join us. (Adults only) 
 
As your child develops new interests at home, let us know so 
we can include these in our planning as appropriate. The 
Home/School diary can be used to communicate with us and 
will help to further develop our partnership. Please feel free 
to write any interests down in here. We will also use it to 
write notes, short messages and give information to you. We 
will look and sign the communication diary every day so 
please keep it inside the Red Book bag.  
 
We love sharing your child’s achievements in class (the 
children love it too!) so please keep the WOW slips coming! 
If you need more, make a note in the diary. 
 
Parent & Teacher meetings will be held next week on Monday 
4th and Thursday 7th November. Please make an appointment for 
a 10 minute slot ASAP if you haven’t already done so. Any 
problems please see Mrs Trowse in the office. This is a great 
way for us to share how your child has settled into school life, 
the friendships they have formed while discussing their 
strengths and areas for development in their learning. 

Reception have PE on Tuesday. 
Please remove all jewellery before your child attends school on 
this day.  Early Years Team 

Mrs K Goodwin Class teacher, Key worker & 
Early Years Lead 
Miss H Dunkeld TA & Key worker 
Miss C Grime TA & Key worker 

If you have any further questions please feel free to come and speak with us 
at the end of the school day. 

 

Rainbow Reading Challenge 
Well done to everybody that took 
part and achieved a Gold 
certificate for reading all the 
colours of the rainbow. It starts 
again Monday for Autumn 2 so 
please read with your child each 
night (remember a page or two is 
enough) and remember to sign the 
reading record to let us know.  


